ROBERTSON NEWS April 2015 Edition 106

Robertson Aquatic Centre another step closer

The NSW Government Member for Goulburn, Ms Pru Goward recently announced that an Application for a Clubs Grant by the ROBERTSON AQUATIC CENTRE had been successful. This grant will be used to support funds raised by committees since 1982 to build and operate an Aquatic Centre in Robertson. Ms Goward announced the successful grant at a meeting of some of the past and present RADSPA members. The grant is to the value of \$350,000. The RADSPA committee will meet shortly to evaluate the impact of the Grant and develop plans for costings including clearing, construction, equipment and fittings. Volunteer support has been the underlying saving in the Aquatic Centre's construction costings.

The Committee is now asking for interested persons to register and confirm their support as volunteers for the project. Contacts: John Thomas 48882250, Chris Stevenson 4885 2903.



L-R Tony Markham, Don Ferguson, Sandra Dawson, John Thomas, Robin Ezra, Georgie Philips, Judy Southwood, Sharon Turner, Bob Turner, Hon. Pru Goward, Member for Goulburn and Kate van Eimeren.